
                                                                                                                The Egyptian Language School                                                                                                                                                              

Primary School                                                                5th Compound, New Cairo, Katameya 

                                                                                                           www.els-egypt.com 

                                         New Academic Year 23/24    

Mail (1) July 17th, 2023  

Dear Parents,  

          We hope everyone is safe and sound! 

      On behalf of the staff at Egyptian Language School, we would like to wish all 

parents and students a new successful academic year 23/24. 

Our Goal is to  

“Build cultured ElSian students Engaged in school life with higher level of 

Academic Excellence”. 
 

     We are looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our 

children can achieve their highest potential. We know a strong partnership with 

you will make a great difference in our Elsian’s education.  

As partners, we share the responsibility for our children’s success and want you to 

know that we will always do our very best to carry out our responsibilities. 

Listed below are important dates, timings and other information so, kindly mark 

your Calendar 

 Item Date / Comment 

1 Summer Homework (For All 

students except 1st Primary 

Newcomers)  

Due 2nd week of regular official school  

 

2 New Comers Only  

 

 2nd Language Intensive Course . Will be held for both French/German during the  

week September 10th till 14th to enhance our new 

Elsian students’ 2nd language skills  

. A detailed mail will be sent on August 31st , 2023 

3 Bus Timing & Information 

needed 

September 10th by Mail 



4 Parents’ Orientation 1st Prim. All on September 14th 2023 

2nd till 6th Prim. Newcomers Only on September 

13th 2023 

N.B Exact time & Invitation will be sent by mail  

a week before  

5  Regular School Hours Sundays to Wednesdays  

                From 7:30 am to 2:30 pm 

Thursdays  

                From 7:30 am to 2:00 pm 

6 Soft Opening Starting September 17th 

A detailed mail will be sent in August 

 

N.B.: More detailed information will be sent by end of August 2023. 

 

Wish you a successful school year! 
 

ELS Primary School Headmistress 

Mrs. Hanan Nassar 

 

 


